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Our first major storm has brought lots of wind and rain to the area and also fish!!! We have managed to collect a greater number of chum eggs than last year and the coho numbers are looking great. With high water in Rosewall Creek, coho are able to swim right in to our adult holding areas. In one day alone we had 75 coho swim in! This saves us a lot of work and just think of the nutrient value in all the creeks — bonus!
The Wilfred Creek hatchery has crews in place for every day check-ups on the pinks to make sure there are no problems with water flows, vandals, beavers or any other issues. One million pink eggs are incubating quite nicely and we look forward to great returns in 2 years.

Aspen Park Elementary grade 3 and 4 class came for a visit and really got involved with the egg takes. The students managed to help with all aspects of the process and loved every moment of it. Dave Clough, biologist, did an absolutely fantastic job of entertaining the students and making learning fun. Imagine getting to kiss a big coho! As one parent said, this was one site visit that all students enjoyed — no day dreaming, no wandering off, just wide eyed wonderment and FUN — learning can be fun!
Our “Tree Donation Program” is still going strong with more trees headed out in November to various parts of the Island. FBSES receives donated plugs from the Ministry of Forest and they are then potted up, watered, fertilized, weeded and nurtured until we can plant or donate them back to volunteer groups that are working for the salmon and restoration. 

Our hatchery is open Wednesdays and Saturdays from 9 to 12, coffee at 10. Please feel free to drop in. Please visit our website www.fbses.ca to read about Judy Ackinclose who recently received the Diamond Jubilee Medal. Congratulations Judy!
